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Summary 
 
This is a student-led project to develop a range of mixed media 
resources to enhance learner autonomy among pre-
registration nursing students. The resources are student-led in 
development and can include service user and practitioner 
perspectives to support transition into Higher Education and 
graduation into the workforce. It is our experience that there 
are key transitional points for our students across their 
programme, which are focused around progressing through 
the academic levels and making transitions into the workplace. 
We propose that students will be invited to develop a range of 
materials that can be used to signpost and support transitions 
for the students at critical moments in their student lives. In 
addition to the materials created, the participants will also be 
able to demonstrate key transferable and employability skills, 
to promote peer support, and learner autonomy. Materials 
developed will contribute to supporting attrition and retention 
amongst the nursing student body.  

Current Progress 
 
So far the Project Team have conducted a number of meetings 
with a range of Nursing students, and have used some of the 
material from the Faculty Learner Autonomy Project completed by 
Claire Craig and Karen Booth to inform a questionnaire that has 
been used to seek views about issues related to transitional points 
in Nursing. Views have been sought on factors that help and 
hinder learning, and how learner autonomy can be developed. A 
range of issues has so far been raised including the following: 
• Feeling part of a social group; 
• Getting support from your lecturers; 
• Accessing well-organized Module sites on BlackBoard; 
• Being able to apply learning to the real world; 
• Being taught by enthusiastic lecturers; 
• Classroom sessions being run well. 

 
 

Students were asked whether any of the following factors had 
affected their learning: 
• Doing a full-time course and having to work part-time as well; 
• Being a carer; 
• Having a readiness to learn; 
• Being able to ask for help; 
• How they are assessed on the course; 
• Seeing success early in their course; 
• Getting good quality feedback; 
• Their overall workload; 
• Their timetable.  

What's next? 
 
The next steps are to meet with Service Users and Carers, and 

to this end a series of meetings has been set up for January 

2010. Some of the students who have attended the meetings 

have given their agreement to be filmed and/or recorded, and 

the materials will be produced early in January, ready to be 

piloted for the w/c 25TH January 2010. Evaluation will be sought 

and the final materials will be implemented for the Sept 20110 

cohort. 

What's going well? 
 
√  The student meetings have provided a range of 
exceptionally rich material which should be of great benefit to 
other students in easing transitions; 
√ The CETL Team have been really supportive in providing 
help, guidance and practical support; 
√  The Project neatly complements other work being done in 

Nursing to support the student experience and reduce 

attrition. 

Contact details: If you want to know any more about this Project, please contact: John Freeman at: J.P.Freeman@shu.ac.uk  


